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Every home has a story. Let me tell yours. . i /%
2 Lucille Way, Orinda
4 Bedrooms 3.5 Baths +/- 2449 Square Feet Built in 1992
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Offered at $1,549,000

ARCHITECTURE MEETS ARTISTRY in this handsome Contemporary,
built in 1992 that's the perfect blend of relaxed and refined.
Nestled on a corner lot, it boasts a commuter’s dream location: 2
minutes to downtown Orinda, BART & Highway 24. With inspired
curb appeal, you'll enter through the front gate into the courtyard
and get a glimpse of the landscape wizardry and breathtaking
architecture, both reflecting pride of ownership. This lovely home
has been updated throughout.

Patti Camras

925.8999282
patti.camras@compass.com
DRE 01156248

COMPASS

& Patti Camras is a real estate salesperson licensed by the state of California affiliated with Compass. Compass is a real estate broker licensed by the state of California and abides by equal housing opportunity laws.

Letters to the editor

Support local businesses

I have had the privilege of
serving the Moraga Chamber
of Commerce for 10 years:
seven as Executive Director
and, prior to that, three as its
Administrator. On March 16,
2020, my role changed dra-
matically. Essential busi-
nesses, social distancing, no-
contact payment, masks,
gloves, innovation and re-
imagining became the words
of survival for the local busi-
nesses. Some of these busi-
nesses are owned by moth-
ers and fathers, sons and
daughters, many of them lo-
cals who had to make deci-
sions whether or not to re-
treat and stay safely indoors
with their families, or risk
exposure and illness by
keeping their doors open for
the community in order to
have the most essential
needs available.

As Gov. Newsom and our
County leaders slowly and
cautiously delayed re-
opening, I never heard a
complaint — no shop,
restaurant or any other ser-
vice gave up. The owners
came to work to serve the
community of Moraga. The
businesses have suffered
great financial loss, and in
some cases, physical chal-
lenges along with two sink-
holes, a bridge that is closed
off and on, fires, power out-
ages etc. but where legally
possible, they stayed open to
serve.

So, as we emerge from
the womb of safety in our
homes and have options to
dine out, shop and move
more freely, please remem-
ber to continue to support
our local businesses and
services. They have been
here for us when we most
needed them, now it is up to
us as a community to be
here and support them. Re-
member your Masks!

Kathe Nelson
Moraga

Please don’t let “I told you
so” happen ...

Lafayette businesses are so
happy to be serving you
again. And it’s not just be-
cause they miss you. They
must open if they are going
to survive. We have a
chance to help them and stay
healthy at the same time.
The citizens of Lafayette
want to say thank you for the
pro-active steps Contra Costa
took to support the safety
and health of our commu-
nity. We know those mea-
sures were necessarily made
with a broad brush and
those decisions saved thou-
sands of lives. We all sacri-
ficed much - please don’t
stop now. We have done a
lot of hard work to keep
everyone safe. As retail and
restaurants open I want to
remind everyone that our
work is not done.

Community Members —
as cities and towns around
the country have started to
reopen there have been
spikes in new cases and
Northern California is no ex-
ception. We should all agree
that basic safety precautions
need to be followed by all
businesses and customers.
This includes crowd control,
social distancing, extra space
in isles, masks and in some
cases gloves, proper postings
for staff and customers, and
enforcement by business
owners. Anything less
should be considered non-
conforming and irresponsi-
ble.

Businesses - we have
fought hard with county
health officials to be reason-
able and allow prudent
businesses to operate safely.
But now it is up to you to en-
sure your customers and
your employees are SAFE.
No shortcutting. You would
not believe list of mandatory
guidelines businesses must
implement before they can
open their doors. You can
visit these necessary mea-
sures

https://covid19.ca.gov/industry-

guidance/#top

Contra Costa has done such a
good job, but we all know we
can do better. Put the masks
back on. I hate them too. I
really do. But I want to hang
around a little longer. We
are closing in on 5,000
COVID-19 deaths in Califor-
nia. We can do better than
this. Be kind. If you are not
doing it for yourself, please
consider the rest of us.

Jay Lifson
Executive Director, Lafayette
Chamber of Commerce

A moment of hope

Lafayette, Calif. managed to
have a protest on June 5. We
borrowed enough black folks
from somewhere so that we
looked appropriately di-
verse. It wasn’t a big party
and everyone went home
around 5 p.m.

I have good news. A terrible
festering problem is now in
full view and those who care
will strive to make changes.
Leaders will hopefully rise
up and lead us where we
need to go. Perhaps some
who now hold government
in disrepute will be voted in
and legislate to everyone’s
benefit. I dare say some who
protest, and perhaps even
riot, will become police offi-
cers and protect others in
the future who have
grievances.

The bad news. Human
history indicates inhuman-
ity. Human history indicates
that every nation, every eth-
nic group and tribe partici-
pated in slavery, and other
atrocities. Every possible act
of selfishness and “me first"
will continue.

I am a person who be-

lieves that only God can
change us at our core and
enable us to become who we
were intended. Our nation
was founded on that, and
that is where our hope lies.
(Those who rewrite history
don’t want you to believe
that.)

God bless America, and
hurry up, we’re losing it!

Kent Gordon
Lafayette
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name and city/town of residence -- we will
only accept letters from those who live in, or
own a business in, the communities
comprising Lamorinda (please give us your
phone number for verification purposes
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of your local newspaper is being threatened.

LAMORINDA
LACROSSE CLUB

would like to congratulate
the graduating class of 2020 \&S
lacrosse players!

(*Lamorinda Lacrosse Club alumni)

Miramonte High School:

GIRLS: Boo Dewitt *, Nicole Van Stralen*, Grace Mills*
BOYS: Sean Barry *, Bill Beltran, Jacob Brewster*,
Carson Essabhoy*, Will Gant*, Eli Goldsmith*,

Oscar Hodder*, Andrew Patten, Jamie Richarson,
Tjaard Van Loben Sels, Cayden Weiszmann, Doug Zeller*

Campolindo High School:

GIRLS: Kate Norton, Julia Parsons, Kendall Monkarsh*,
Devon Ortman*, Mallory Louis, Cami Ingersol,

Molly Mithune, Chloe Schaffel

BOYS: Jean-Luc Axelrod*, Jake Crumbach,

Cooper Krznaric, Patrick McLin, Carson Niederhaus?,
Tucker Shea, Connor Spires

Acalanes High School:

GIRLS: Sophie Benveniste, Maile Broad*, Kat Gunn,
Natasha Malinovsky, Ellie Meyer, Sydney Norstad,

Olivia Pellegrini, Jordan Pratt*, Isabel Rurka*, Natalie Seiler*,
Keri Wendt*, Lauren Westergren*, Maddie Wilson

BOYS: Charlie Bettencourt*, Carson Burrill*, Ben Clark,
Leo Cohen*, Matt Hess, Avery Howell*, June Jung*,
Mattew Montaquila, Rob Montoya, Oliver Rotundo*®,

Cole schoenheide, Renn Strandberg*
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